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To: Gyozo Olvedi

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Re: Virtual Public Meeting- 0 McLaughlin Rd. , File-OZS-2021-0042

From: Gyozo Olvedi   
Sent: 2021/11/29 12:14 AM 
To: Ramji Shrestha  
Cc: Li, Xinyue (Jenny) <Xinyue.Li@brampton.ca>; douglas anderson  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Virtual Public Meeting- 0 McLaughlin Rd. , File-OZS-2021-0042 

I  Gyozo   Olvedi    residents  of     unit   I  would  like 
to  ad  this  is  devastating   planning  ageist  our  small  nebourhod  to  build  this  tal  apartment  building  wher
e  we  have  only  houses  this  is  not  righte 
.This  is  action  agenst  as  instead  helping  to  build  playground  for  children  .  Going  to  affect  as  werry  
much  this  nebourhod  nevere  going  to be  the  some  . Going  to  destroy  our  community  .  

On Sun, Nov 28, 2021, 2:08 PM Ramji Shrestha, < > wrote: 

Hi Jenny,  

We have been living in this area since 2009-10. We love to stay in this neighbourhood   because of its small, 
very quiet neighbourhood and natural environment.   

As far as the proposed project in our neighbourhood,  we do NOT agree to build multiple units in the proposed 
property. It will change into a crowded environment from our quiet neighbourhood. Please also note that there 
would be high population density in this neighborhood and increased high traffic which is not good to take a 
fresh breath in our small neighbourhood.  

As such, we would like to request you to find other options for this property which will keep our 
neighbourhood's existing nature friendly and quiet environment.  

Thank you and best regards, 

Gyozo Olvedi 

Ramji Shrestha 


